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April 13, 2004

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-031472 – Washington Exchange Carrier Association, et al. v. LocalDial Corporation

Dear Ms. Washburn:

The purpose of this letter is to request the opportunity to submit a short reply to the Answer of Broadband Communications Association of Washington to WECA’s Motion for Summary Determination.  In the Answer, Broadband Communications Association of Washington makes the claim that WECA’s Motion for Summary Determination has impermissibly broadened the issues in this proceeding.  That is not an issue that could have been reasonably foreseen at the time of filing the Motion for Summary Determination.  On that basis, WECA requests the opportunity to submit a short reply.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.







Sincerely,







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

cc:
ALJ Moss
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